
Hello offer holders,  
 
Please read this information carefully and save this email and attachment to help 
you register on results day.   
 
How do I confirm my place and enrol? 
 
Attached to this email is a document that explains how to confirm your conditional 
offer and register your place with us in the summer. Please read the instructions on 
the attached document very carefully. A few important points to note: 

• All students must register and confirm their place online, including students 
who have previously attended Wickersley. 

• You cannot register until after you have collected your GCSE results 
on Thursday the 24th of August 2023 [Results Day].  

• The document attached contains a step-by-step guide to your registration, 
including links to 5 online forms that you must complete.  

• You must register as soon as possible on Thursday the 24th of August 
2023 [Results Day].  

When is my first day? 
 
Your lessons will begin on Tuesday the 5th of September 2023.  
 
How to get ready for September 

• Our teachers have created a bank of resources for you to access at 
home, (email to request). On the Drive, you'll find a folder for each subject 
you have opted to study with us containing activities for you to complete in 
your own time.  

• Research the subjects you have opted to study with us. If you visit our 
website, you'll find a detailed description of each subject that we offer, 
including a video explaining the topics that you will study. Use this 
time to read around the topics that you will be studying in September - an 
ideal head start! 

• I have also attached our Sixth Form Student Handbook to this email, I 
encourage you to read this carefully (email to request). 

• Did you know that students with clear career goals and aspirations perform 
much better than students without? Websites like 
this https://www.ucas.com/careers/buzz-quiz are useful for suggesting 
career paths that you may not have considered. Spend some time 
researching - and get excited about your future! 

Please contact us at sixthform@wickersly.net if you have any questions about your 
application. 

We look forward to welcoming you all in September. 

Best wishes 

Mr Gaynor 

https://www.ucas.com/careers/buzz-quiz
mailto:sixthform@wickersly.net


Head of Sixth Form 

 
You are receiving this email because our records show that you are holding a 
conditional offer to study with us. All applications and subject choices will be 
confirmed in the Summer once you have received your GCSE results. Please 
contact us at sixthform@wickersley.net if you would like to withdraw your application. 
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